
Chad, 
  
Attached please find two draft academic calendars for the 2015-16 academic year.  The calendar 
in the first attachment is very similar to what has been done the past two years.  The second 
attachment (alt.docx) contains a draft spring semester that is a little different from what has 
been done in the past (no spring mini-break (travel day for Easter), no “study day” before finals 
start, etc.). 
  
I look forward to input from the Faculty Senate on these two draft calendars. 
  
Best, 
Doug 
  
Douglas M. Abbott 
Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
Montana Tech 
Butte, MT 59701 
406-496-4127 
 


